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Idaho Department of Water Resources
1301 Morth Orchard
Boise ID 83706

Dear Mr. Tuthill:

The Bureau of Reclamation recently completed an Environmental Assessment and
Finding of No Significant Impact for the management of the uncontracted
storage space in Cascade and Deadwood Reservoirs, major storage facilities on
the Payette Division, Boise Project, Idaho. ‘

One of the environmental commitments is to hold a spring meeting to discuss
and evaluate concerns such as: the proposed reservoirs operation, existing
water quality conditions, adequacy of water quality threshold goals, water
quality monitoring programs and potential modifications, evaluate data to
determine the benefits of past flow releases to the recovery of endangered and
threatened salmon, status of the bald eagle recovery efforts, status of
wetlands, and any other pertinent information.

You or your representative are invited to the meeting. The meeting will be
held on May 8, 1995, in Reclamation’s Office at 214 Broadway, Boise Idaho,
from 1 to 3 pm. We look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely,

Jerro¥d D. G
| Area Manag

cc: PN-6538




